
ALERT: Announcing Final Conference Call with Bernard 

April 6
th
, 2004 

 

ANNOUNCING the final Conference Call on Wednesday, 04/07/2004, at 9:00 PM/ET.  Simply call:  

978.431.1111 and enter 285 for the PIN/ext. number.  Please introduce yourself and where you are 

calling from when you enter.  The Call Center can only accommodate 30 people on the Conference 

Call.  So if you don’t get in, try back in a half-hour.  

 

Got a question, suggestion, comment, or wildassed marketing idea, please call.  This is your opportunity 

to get the info about the Liberty Dollar because if I don’t know, we are all in deep trouble.  I look 

forward to hearing from you.   

 

Topics will include the DOUBLING of the Liberty Dollar, RCO Business Plan, Liberty University, 

growth and development of the Liberty Dollar, and anything YOU want to talk about.  So please call and 

invite anyone who you have introduced to the Liberty Dollar to call too.   

 

Thanks again for your support to return America to value – one Liberty Dollar at a time.  

 

Bernard von NotHaus  

Monetary Architect  

www.LibertyDollar.org 888.421.6181  

  


